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To: David C. Childs A-76comments/OMB/EOP@EOP 

cc:  
Subject: A-76 Revision 
 
 
As an employee of a small business (Government  Contractor), I support the A-76 revision, as it will help eliminate 
unfair  government competition.  
  
I support the provisions that eliminate Unfair  Competition under Agency-To-Agency arrangements, and I believe 
the revisions to  Circular A-76 will do just that. 
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